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From: Bettina Rix
Sent: 24 July 2023 10:13
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan

 
 

 
With reference to the new Local Plan, appendix 3 , st Clare’s, Hampton Hill, it states that this area is suitable for 5 
storeys. I strongly object to this as it is within a residenƟal area of mainly 2 storey, Victorian terraces, and 5 storeys 
would not be in keeping with this architecture. It would be domineering in the neighbourhood and impact negaƟvely 
on the sight lines, skyline and privacy of neighbouring houses. 
 
Please keep me updated on the Local Plan. 
 
Beƫna Rix 

 
 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


